
Yarra Plenty Heritage Group & Nillumbik 
U3A Painting and Drawing Group 

Looking Back, 
Looking Forward
Eltham Library Community Gallery



Looking Back, Looking Forward 
- Summer Fun in Yarra Plenty   
Eltham Library Community Gallery

5 December 2019 - 6 January 2020 

Historical photographs and original artworks are 
exhibited side by side in this celebration of all things 
summer - picnics, swimming, boating, horsing around, 
and enjoying nature with family and friends during 
long sunny days. 

This exhibition is a collaboration between the local 
history groups of the Yarra Plenty Heritage Group and 
artists from Nillumbik U3A Drawing and Painting 
Group.

Opening
Date 	 Thursday 5 December. 
	 To be opened by Nillumbik Mayor, Cr Karen Egan
Time 	 2.30pm to 4.30pm  

GALLERY Opening Hours
Monday - Thursday	 10 am - 8.30 pm
Friday - Saturday	 10am - 5pm
Sunday			   1pm - 5pm
Public Holidays		  Closed

Image: Eltham, near station, c.1910, photograph, Shire of Eltham Pioneers Photograph Collection, Eltham District Historical 
Society in partnership with Yarra Plenty Regional Library.  Front: Enjoying the Heidelberg State School Pool c1930s  P2260 
Heidelberg Historical Society collection


